Hemingford Grey Primary School
Newsletter

Hemingtord Grey

What a supersunny week we have enjoyed!

We have worked hard to develop zones at lunchtime which offer the children avariety of activities
to joininwith as well astime forfree play. We have a Craze of the Week (juggling this past week),
ball games, allotments, aquietarea, football, dance zone, skipping, clapping games and much more.
Some of these areas rotate to offera range of activities tothe children overaterm.

In lowerKS2 (year3/4) we had some excitinglearning this week, with smallfires beinglit on the
playground. Thisis part of theirlearningabout Anglo -Saxons and willresultinthe children cooking a
stew. Thankyouto all the parents who joined this activity.

We enjoyed two Coffee Morningsin school this week and tours with our new intake parents whose
children will join our Reception class in Foundation Stage in the autumn. Itis such a pleasure to
welcome ourfamilies back into school life. Any offers for helpin school, potential interestin
fundraisingorjoining our governing body, please do drop an enquiry email into the school officeand
we will getback to you.

Staying Safe: Last week, | explained that Water Safety is a high priority for us here at Hemingford,
thisweek | have a focus on Sun Safety. Mrs Butchersenta reminderthis week about Sun Safety with
remindersto stay hydrated, wearsun hats and sun cream. We know that some children need
encouragementto followthe sunsafe advice and we talk to the children about thisin school. If you
would like more information at home about sun safety, here are a few useful websites: Sun safety
advice for parents | British Skin Foundation® and Sunscreen and sun safety - NHS (www.nhs.uk)?

Have a lovely weekend!

Kirsten Marriott

Ihttps://www.britishskinfoundation.org.uk/sun-safety-advice-for-parents
Zhttps://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/




Headteacher

What's on next week:

Monday 20th June

Year 1/2 Swimming

AnsteyArtArtClub-Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years 5 & 6: 4.15-5:15
Tuesday 21st June

Year 1/2 Space Workshop - (Forthose parents that have already paid thank you - If you have not

had a chanceyet please can you pay £2.00 via Pay360:
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home )

Anglo Saxon cooking on the playground afternoon from 1:30pm - Year3/4 Mrs Read's Class

From 3:00pm - Aspens promotional event for parents after school

Wednesday 22nd June

Connect Coffee Morning - Miss Bonnot's Class - 9:00-10:00 (For Miss Bonnot's connect coffee
morning please bring along cake donations (no nuts please). Any moneyraised at the coffee morning
will go directly to the child's phase. All donations greatly appreciated thank you!)

Anglo Saxon cooking on the playground afternoon from 1:30pm - Year 3/4 Mr Hodson's Class

Thursday 23rd June



Year 6 Swimming - please remember they need a pack lunch and their swimming kit. (Parent
helpers:If you are able to help towalk with the children to swimming between 10:15-1:30pm please
email the school office: office @hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk® thank you!)

Girls Tag Rugby Club - Years 4,5 and 6 -3:20-4:20pm
Friday 24th June

Ice cream Friday afterschool in the playground

Parentand Carer View Poll - Thankyouso much to all of you that have completed this poll so far.
Your opinion is of much value and importance to us. Here is the link forthose of you that have notyet
hadthe chanceto complete and would like to do so:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=u9EOBRII3kGoOrBTYHGmMSKIG_sevmelOtRvQ
cz3PvjRUMFVBTENQSjRKNO1XQVIXTVRGNU5YWThGVi4u * (the deadline date for completionis
Tuesday 21st June)

We have been advised that there will be some road marking work being carried out on the zebra
crossing on St Ilves Road outside of schoolnext week - Please be aware when crossing the road to the
main gate entrance - thank you.

3mailto:office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk

4https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=u9E0BRII3kGoOrBTYHGmMSKiG sevmelOtRvQcz3PvjR
UMFVBTENQSjRKNO1XQVIXTVRGNUS5 YWThGVi4u




